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August 21, 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

Greetings from the Youth Office! Hope you are having a good summer! As we continue to prepare for the 

coming school year, please don’t forget to include Faith Formation for your teenage youths in your plans. 

As parents, we have a responsibility to nurture, share and grow in the Catholic faith with our children. 

 

Enclosed is a registration form for our records. (In the event of an emergency, we are able to reach you). If 

your youth needs any sacraments, let us know so we can help you with that as well. There is a separate 

registration form for that. High School Youthlife (Grades 9-12) will meet on MONDAY nights from     

6:30–8:00 PM in the parish hall and the Middle School Youthlife (Grades 6-8) meet on TUESDAY nights, 

also from 6:30–8:00 PM in the parish hall and in the Smith Room (for 6th graders).  

 

Our Youthlife classes begin on the third week of September for our Orientation Night with Youth and 

Parent, on Sept.18 (Mon) for HS Youth Group, and on Sept. 19 (Tues) for MS Youth Group. The 

Parent’s attendance is a MUST for this first in-person meeting with their youth. On that day, we will 

distribute the notebooks or binders and other supplies that the youth will need in our classes, and we will 

discuss our calendar of events for the year. We will discuss some information too regarding the Sacrament 

preparation classes for the youths. Our Youth Enrichment Program will be on some Fridays between 5-7 

PM, allowing the youth to share their time and develop their gifts and talents for our parish community, 

thru our Harmonic Youth Choir. 

 

The Youth Ministry programs focus on Prayer, Preaching the scriptures, and Promoting good works 

and actions in their youth life. We will learn more about the life of Jesus through the weekly Sunday 

Gospels, through the Eucharist, and through the lives of people who followed God. 

 

Lastly, our Youth will also have an opportunity to participate in Archdiocesan events such as the HS 

Catholic Youth Convention event that is on November 4, 2023, and the Middle School Encounter event on 

March 2, 2024. Both events are hosted by the Archdiocese, and will have their own additional fees and 

permission/ registration forms. The registration to these events will be announced as soon as information 

becomes available from the Archdiocese. In addition, our Youth Service Week takes place during the 

summer months of either June or July. So mark your calendar for these special youth events. 

 

Registration fee for our Youth programs is $50 per youth, per school year. Please call the Youth office to 

register your Youth, starting on the end of August/early September, or download the registration packet and 

other required forms for this year. They all must be signed by the parents and returned with each youth 

registration forms as soon as possible. Please return your Youthlife registration form and fee right away in 

an envelope by mailing or dropping them off at the parish office. Thank you for your time and we look 

forward to working with you and your family in your faith journey this school year.  

 

May the rest of your summer days be great and filled with hope for the coming school year! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jocelyn Arida         
Pastoral Assistant for Youth Ministry/RCIA      

Holy Family Parish 



 





     





 


